
WELCOME
Our Miss ion  Sta tement: “We  ex is t  to glorify God, nurture followers of Christ and reflect His saving and 

transforming love in Glengormley, through the power of the Holy Spirit.”

The Methodist Church in Ireland’s Mission Statement: “Living wholeheartedly as followers of Jesus for the 

transformation of the World”

Visitors are always welcome - and are invited to make themselves known.

“Draw near to God and he will draw near to you.” James 4.8

Glengormley

Methodist Church

C ON T A C T S

Superintendent

REV KAREN SPENCE               02890852546 

karen.spence@irishmethodist.org

Retired Minister Assisting

REV PETER MURRAY              07534996031                                    

peter.murray@irishmethodist.org

Society Steward

STEPHEN ORR                       07526528849

stephen.orr@glengormleymethodist.org

CHURCH OFFICE                    02890835306

Wed & Thurs, 9am-1pm

contact@glengormleymethodist.org

ADDRESS  1-3 Glencairn Drive, 

              Newtownabbey, BT36 5EP

WEBSITE       

www.glengormleymethodist.org 

FACEBOOK   Glengormley Methodist Life

10.45am   Liz Feeley & Rev Peter Murray

 Communion 

  7.00pm Praise Evening led by 

                 Jack Audley

N E XT S U ND AY

10.45am

7.00pm

David McFaul – Messy Church

Cathy Bell

ONSITE MEETINGS AND ORGANISATIONS THIS WEEK

Sun 28 Crèche, JaM and Bible Class
(Children and YP will remain in the service)

10.45am - Sanctuary

Mon 29 Baby Bank: Donations/Collections
GB: Explorers 

Company  
Men’s Choir

9.30am - 11.30am
6.00pm - 7.15pm - All Halls
7.00pm - 8.30pm - All Halls
6.45pm - Sanctuary

Tues 30 Prayer Meeting
Ladies Keep Fit
BB: Cabin & Anchor Boys  
Prayer Meeting

9.30am - Chapel
10.30am - Main Hall
6.30pm - Chapel
7.00pm - Chapel

Wed 31 Bowling Fellowship 7.00pm - Main Hall

Thurs 1 Baby Bank: Donations/Collections
Thursday Morning Fellowship

9.30am - 11.30am
10.30am - Chapel & Minor Hall

Fri 2 Craft Class
Parent & Toddlers 
BB: Junior, Company & Seniors

10.00am - Chapel
10.00am - Main Hall
7.00pm - All Halls & Kitchen

Sun 4 Crèche, JaM and Bible Class
(Children and YP will leave the service)

10.45am - Sanctuary

OFFSITE MEETINGS AND EVENTS

TOD AY 2 8. 1 . 24

Sat 3 Men’s Breakfast 8.00am – Eden Café 

ORGANISATION 

TREASURERS 

All books are now available 

for collection. 

 

 

Julie Hunter would like to say thank you for all the love and support 

she received following her recent accident.  She very much 

appreciated all the prayers, cards, flowers and messages.    
 

PRAYER MINISTRY 
 is available each Sunday. Requests can also be made via Susan, by 

emailing:
 prayer@glengormleymethodist.org 

mailto:prayer@glengormleymethodist.org


TREASURERS 

OF ORGANISATIONS  

Please   note   that   the   Ulster  Bank  in

Glengormley is due to close in the spring of 

2024. We have been informed that lodgements 

can instead be made into any Post Office but 

organisations will require a new Lodgement 

Book that contains a bar code in order to 

lodge money at the Post Office.  

Treasurers of organisations should please 

contact the Ulster Bank and put in a request for 

this as soon as possible so that there

are no difficulties in the coming months.

Calling all potential Stewards and Volunteers!

It is now less than 2 months until Soul Mates.  Soul 

Mates is the Methodist Church in Ireland's annual event 

for children aged 9-13. It will be held Friday 8th – Sat 

9th March in Lurgan, and we are so excited!

If you are over 16 and would like the chance to get 

involved and serve with us at Soul Mates on the 8th and 

9th March – this is for YOU.

We are looking for people who love serving children 

between 9-13, are friendly, helpful, and energetic, and 

who love having fun. There are opportunities to serve 

as a Steward, or as part of the Creative Team or Tech 

Team.

Volunteer Applications will close on Friday 23rd Feb at 

midnight.

There will be an online meeting for all volunteers 

on Wed 28th Fed at 8pm.

with Karen Bruce is planned for Wednesday 7th February from 7-9pm in the Chapel.  All those 
involved with food preparation should plan to attend.  

We are hosting Scripture Union’s North Belfast & Newtownabbey

Lent Prayer for Schools launch on Thursday 8th February at 

7.30pm.

During Lent, SU are encouraging churches to pray for ALL 74 

primary, post primary and special schools in North Belfast and 

Newtownabbey! 

Come along to the launch for an update on what God is doing in 

the area and an opportunity to pray for the pupils, teachers and 

support staff in our local schools.

FLOWER ROTA 2024

Thank you to all who provided flowers 

during 2023. 

There are still some slots available if you 

would like to contribute flowers.  For further 

information, please see the Flower Rota in 

the Link Area noticeboard.  

 If you have a loved one in hospital and they would like the minister to 
  visit them there, please contact Rev Peter Murray or Isobel in the church 

 office. Please note, the hospitals no longer inform us when a person is in 
 hospital.  

WOMEN'S CONFERENCE

Fri 26th (from 5pm) 

Sat 27th April 2024 (9.30am - Full day)

Join us for an inspiring and transformative ladies' Christian conference featuring keynote speaker 

Sharon Garlough Brown. Sharon is a graduate of Princeton Theological Seminary; she is a 

spiritual director, speaker and co-founder of Abiding Way Ministries, providing spiritual formation 

retreats and resources. She is the bestselling author of the 'Sensible Shoes Series' and has 

served on the pastoral staff of congregations in Scotland, Oklahoma, England and West Michigan, 

where she co-pastored with her husband, Jack, for many years.

Get ready to be uplifted and empowered as Sharon shares her wisdom and insights on how to 

deepen your faith and find joy and peace in your everyday life.

Don't miss this opportunity - register today and secure your place at this fantastic event! Places 

are limited so early booking is advised.

Cost: £50 (to include all meals and refreshments). See Glengormley Life’s Facebook page for links 

to book online. 

Karen Orr can be contacted to take any cash payments from those who prefer to book in that way. 

She is content for GMC ladies to pay in instalments but this is not something which will be offered 

outside of our church.
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